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Rock Tavern to Sugarloaf 
Project Activity Continues

Thank you for your continued cooperation as New 
York Transco (Transco) constructs the Rock Tavern 
to Sugarloaf Upgrade Project (RTS). RTS includes the 
replacement of a 12-mile 115,000 volt (115kV) electric 
transmission line and work at the connecting  
substations in New Windsor and Chester. RTS will 
help New York meet key environmental and 
economic goals by facilitating clean energy.

Project Update:
Transmission Line: Crews will soon complete the 
remaining work on new transmission structures. The 
last conductor wire pull is scheduled for mid-April. 

Substation: Crews continue working at the 115kV 
Sugarloaf Substation and 138kV Switching Station in 
Chester. All Major equipment has been delivered 
and work will continue into late spring/summer.

Restoration: 
Crews are starting restoration activities on the 
completed areas of the project. The transmission 
corridor and access points are restored following 
construction, including planting of low-growing 
vegetation, grasses, etc. Any plantings need to meet 
NERC and FERC regulations for safety, operability, 
and maintenance. Landscaping plans will be 
developed as needed. The RTS Team will continue 
working with agricultural operators on restoration.  

Contact the RTS Team:
 1-800-314-4236 (Toll-Free)
 www.RTSUpgrade.com
 questions@RTSUpgrade.com

Project Statistics

 

 

RTS construction is ongoing in each 
project community. A two-week 
project schedule is available at 
RTSUpgrade.com. 

A New York Transco Project

Rock Tavern
 to 
Sugarloaf

100%
New Structures Erected

100% 
New Foundations Drilled

100% 
Old Structures and Wire Removed


